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Dear Parents and Carers, 

New Classes for September 

This year we have decided to give 

parents a chance to meet with their 

child’s new teacher and find out the 

expectations of their new year group 

and curriculum.  These meetings will 

be held at 2.30 on the 14th July.  The 

meeting will last for half an hour and 

the children will be going home at 

their usual time. 

The children will have met their new 

teachers in the morning.  We 

understand that those of you with 

several children will not be able to get 

to every class but there will be a pack 

available for you to collect.  We hope 

you will find this opportunity useful 

and that it will help both you and 

your child to prepare for the 

expectations of a new class and 

curriculum in September. 

New Friends Bench 

We have installed a lovely new bench 

for the children to use at break and 

lunch times. A big thank you to the 

School Council who raised the funds to 

buy the bench.   

                

 

 

 

 

Star Learners 

This week’s Star Learners are:- 

Reception  -  Maria Konstantinidi 
Year 1  -  Finley Still 
Year 2  -  Benjamin Carvalho-Jack 
Year 3  -  Abbie Young 
Year 4  -  Adem Murtezi 
 
Well done everyone we are very proud 
of you all. 
 
Attendance Trophy 
 
Year 5 is the winner of this week’s 
Attendance Trophy with 98.18%.  Well 
done Year 5, this is the second week in 
a row that you have won the trophy. 
 

                   
Film Club 
 
Film Club will be showing ‘Babe – Pig 
in the City’ on Friday, 24th June.  The 
cost is £2.00 per child and includes a 
drink and popcorn. 
 
If you would like your child to attend 
please call in at the office for a letter. 
 
Parents of Featherstone Wood 

(PofFW) 

The PofFW would welcome any 

donations that you might have for the 

tombola stall at their Summer Fayre 

on Saturday, 9th July.  Donations of 



toys, books, bric-a-brac etc., would be 

very welcome. 

Change to Dinner Menu 
 
On Monday, 20th June, we will be 
having a Father’s Day theme lunch.  
The menu will be Sausages or Pizza, 
with the packed lunch as normal – 
Tuna Roll. 
 
Shephall Fete 

The Shephall Fete will run again this 

year and is held on Shephall Green, 

near St. Mary’s Church.  The fete is 

being held on Saturday, 2nd July, 

between 1.15 and 4.15 p.m. 

Cheerleading, singing, magic and 

football skills are among the many 

events being held, as well as train and 

pony rides.  The Police will also be 

there post code stamping bicycles. 

 
Dates for your Diary 
 
20th June – New to Reception Meeting 

22nd – 24th June – Year 5 & 6 PGL 

27th June – New to Nursery Meeting 

28th June – Reception Taster Lunch 

5th July – KS2 play to school 

6th July – KS2 play – 1.30 and 6.00 p.m. 

8th July – Sports Day & Proms 

9th July – Summer Fair 

14th July – Transition Day/Meet New 

Teacher 

22nd July  – Summer Term finishes 2.00 

pm 

25th July – Occasional Day 

Diary Dates 2016/2017 

1st September  -  Inset Day 

2nd September  -  Inset Day 

5th September  -  School resumes 

24th to 28th October  -  Half Term 

20th December – School  finishes at 2.00 

pm 

21st December -  Inset Day 

5th January  -  School resumes 

13th to 17th February  -  Half Term 

30th March  -  17th April -  Easter break 

31st March  -  Inset Day 

18th April  -  School resumes 

29th May to 2nd June  -  Half Term 

20th July -  School finishes 2.00 pm 

21st July  -  Inset Day 

24th July  -  Occasional Day 

 

 

 

Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

  


